
September 13, 2012 
 

Prism (U.S.A.), Inc.       Mail Control No. 577781 
ATTN:  Alpesh Jiwani 
22 West 48th Street, Suite 1201 
New York, NY 10036 
 
SUBJECT: DISCONTINUED REVIEW OF APPLICATION FOR NEW EXEMPT 

DISTRIBUTION LICENSE 
 
Dear Mr. Jiwani: 
 
This refers to your Application for Material License, Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
Form 313, and letter dated June 21, 2012, and to our letter of July 25, 2012, requesting 
additional information.  We have not received your response and are therefore discontinuing our 
review.  This is without prejudice to your re-submission of your application at a later date.  If you 
reapply within a year, we generally will not require resubmission of fees and will resume our 
review from the point we left off.  Refer to Mail Control No. 577781 to reopen your application 
within one year.  In order to complete the review process you will need to fully and completely 
respond to our questions.  The attachment to this letter is a copy of the questions that were 
included with our July 25, 2012, request for additional information.  Please respond fully and 
completely to these questions should you choose to reopen your application.  
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS 
is accessible from the NRC web site at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html (the Public 
Electronic Reading Room). 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (301) 415-5477 or electronic mail:  
richard.struckmeyer@nrc.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
 
      Jack W. Foster, Chief 
      Licensing Branch 
      Division of Materials Safety and 

    State Agreements 
      Office of Federal and State Materials and  

    Environmental Management Programs  
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